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Under the Red, White, and Blue Mar 24 2022 Under the Red, White, and
Blue was F. Scott Fitzgerald's final choice for the novel we all know
as, The Great Gatsby. This particular edition aims to achieve
Fitzgerald's last known wishes for the novel, if such a thing exists.
The Introduction discusses Fitzgerald's struggle with the title as

well as the influence of the original cover art and its artist,
Francis Cugat.
The Great Gastby Sep 05 2020 Set in the Jazz Age on Long Island, the
novel depicts narrator Nick Carraway's interactions with mysterious
millionaire Jay Gatsby and Gatsby's obsession to reunite with his
former lover, Daisy Buchanan. Gatsby continues to attract popular and
scholarly attention. The novel was most recently adapted to film in
2013 by director Baz Luhrmann, while modern scholars emphasize the
novel's treatment of social class, inherited wealth compared to those
who are self-made, race, environmentalism, and its cynical attitude
towards the American dream. As with other works by Fitzgerald,
criticisms include allegations of antisemitism. The Great Gatsby is
widely considered to be a literary masterwork and a contender for the
title of the Great American Novel.
Reading for the Plot Apr 24 2022 A book which should appeal to both
literary theorists and to readers of the novel, this study invites
the reader to consider how the plot reflects the patterns of human
destiny and seeks to impose a new meaning on life.
The Gettysburg Address Mar 31 2020 The Gettysburg Address is a
speech by U.S. President Abraham Lincoln, one of the best-known in
American history. It was delivered by Lincoln during the American
Civil War, on the afternoon of Thursday, November 19, 1863, at the
dedication of the Soldiers' National Cemetery in Gettysburg,
Pennsylvania, four and a half months after the Union armies defeated
those of the Confederacy at the Battle of Gettysburg. Abraham
Lincoln's carefully crafted address, secondary to other presentations
that day, was one of the greatest and most influential statements of
national purpose. In just over two minutes, Lincoln reiterated the
principles of human equality espoused by the Declaration of
Independence and proclaimed the Civil War as a struggle for the
preservation of the Union sundered by the secession crisis, with "a
new birth of freedom" that would bring true equality to all of its
citizens. Lincoln also redefined the Civil War as a struggle not just
for the Union, but also for the principle of human equality.
Beginning with the now-iconic phrase "Four score and seven years
ago"—referring to the United States Declaration of Independence in
1776—Lincoln examined the founding principles of the United States as
stated in the Declaration of Independence. In the context of the
Civil War, Lincoln also memorialized the sacrifices of those who gave
their lives at Gettysburg and extolled virtues for the listeners (and
the nation) to ensure the survival of America's representative
democracy: that "government of the people, by the people, for the
people, shall not perish from the earth." Despite the speech's
prominent place in the history and popular culture of the United
States, the exact wording and location of the speech are disputed.
The five known manuscripts of the Gettysburg Address in Lincoln's

hand differ in a number of details, and also differ from contemporary
newspaper reprints of the speech.
Moby Dick by Herman Melville Aug 17 2021 One of the greatest books
ever written. A splendid masterpiece...
Mr. Tasker's Gods Jun 02 2020
Nick Jul 04 2020 A critically acclaimed novelist pulls Nick Carraway
out of the shadows and into the spotlight in this "masterful" look
into his life before Gatsby (Richard Russo, Pulitzer Prize-winning
author of Empire Falls and Chances Are). Before Nick Carraway moved
to West Egg and into Gatsby's periphery, he was at the center of a
very different story-one taking place along the trenches and deep
within the tunnels of World War I. Floundering in the wake of the
destruction he witnessed firsthand, Nick delays his return home,
hoping to escape the questions he cannot answer about the horrors of
war. Instead, he embarks on a transcontinental redemptive journey
that takes him from a whirlwind Paris romance-doomed from the very
beginning-to the dizzying frenzy of New Orleans, rife with its own
flavor of debauchery and violence. An epic portrait of a truly
singular era and a sweeping, romantic story of self-discovery, this
rich and imaginative novel breathes new life into a character that
many know but few have pondered deeply. Charged with enough alcohol,
heartbreak, and profound yearning to paralyze even the heartiest of
golden age scribes, Nick reveals the man behind the narrator who has
captivated readers for decades.
THE GREAT GATSBY Oct 31 2022 THE GREAT GATSBY BY F. SCOTT FITZGERALD
Key features of this book: * Unabridged with 100% of it’s original
content * Available in multiple formats: eBook, original paperback,
large print paperback and hardcover * Easy-to-read 12 pt. font size *
Proper paragraph formatting with Indented first lines, 1.25 Line
Spacing and Justified Paragraphs * Properly formatted for aesthetics
and ease of reading. * Custom Table of Contents and Design elements
for each chapter * The Copyright page has been placed at the end of
the book, as to not impede the content and flow of the book. Original
publication: 1925 The Great Gatsby - The story of the mysteriously
wealthy Jay Gatsby and his love for the beautiful Daisy Buchanan,
This book is F. Scott Fitzgerald’s third book and stands as the
supreme achievement of his career. First published in 1925, this
classic novel of the Jazz Age has been acclaimed by generations of
readers which depicts the life of lavish parties on Long Island is an
exquisitely crafted tale of America in the 1920s. This book is great
for schools, teachers and students or for the casual reader, and
makes a wonderful addition to any classic literary library At Pure
Snow Publishing we have taken the time and care into formatting this
book to make it the best possible reading experience. We specialize
in publishing classic books and have been publishing books since
2014. We now have over 500 book listings available for purchase.

Enjoy!
The Great Gatsby: A Novel Dec 21 2021 A beautifully illustrated
version of the original 1925 edition of F. Scott Fitzgerald's classic
Great American novel. Widely considered to be the greatest American
novel of all time, The Great Gatsby is the story of the wealthy,
quixotic Jay Gatsby and his obsessive love for debutante Daisy
Buchanan. It is also a cautionary tale of the American Dream in all
its exuberance, decadence, hedonism, and passion. First published in
1925 by Charles Scribner's Sons, The Great Gatsby sold modestly and
received mixed reviews from literary critics of the time. Upon his
death in 1940, Fitzgerald believed the book to be a failure, but a
year later, as the U.S. was in the grips of the Second World War, an
initiative known as Council on Books in Wartime was created to
distribute paperbacks to soldiers abroad. The Great Gatsby became one
of the most popular books provided to regiments, with more than
100,000 copies shipped to soldiers overseas. By 1960, the book was
selling apace and being incorporated into classrooms across the
nation. Today, it has sold over 25 million copies worldwide in 42
languages. This exquisitely rendered edition of the original 1925
printing reintroduces readers to Fitzgerald's iconic portrait of the
Jazz Age, complete with specially commissioned illustrations by Adam
Simpson that reflect the gilded splendor of the Roaring Twenties.
The Great Gatsby Sep 25 2019 This text provides chapter-by-chapter
analysis of explanations of F. Scott Fitzgerald'sThe great Gatsby.
Also includes key themes, motifs and symbols, review quizzes and
sample A+ student essay, step-by-step analysis in plain English,
study questions and more.
F. Scott Fitzgerald's the Great Gatsby Jan 22 2022 Presents a series
of critical essays discussing the structure, themes, and subject
matter of Fitzgerald's story of the love between wealthy Jay Gatsby
and the beautiful Daisy Buchanan.
F. Scott Fitzgerald: The Great Gatsby/Tender is the Night Oct 19
2021 The Great Gatsby and Tender is the Night are F. Scott
Fitzgerald's best-known novels. They draw on Fitzgerald's own vivid
experiences in the 1920s but transform them into art. This
stimulating introductory guide analyses their accomplished style and
their concern with the promise and perplexity of modern life. Part I
of this indispensable study: • provides interesting and informed
close readings of key passages • examines how each novel starts and
ends • discusses key themes of society, money, gender and trauma •
outlines the methods of analysis and offers suggestions for further
work. Part II supplies essential background material, including: • an
account of Fitzgerald's life • a survey of historical, cultural and
literary contexts • samples of significant criticism. Also featuring
a helpful Further Reading section, this volume equips readers with
the critical and analytical skills which will enable them to enjoy

and explore both novels for themselves.
So We Read On Jul 28 2022 The "Fresh Air" book critic investigates
the enduring power of The Great Gatsby -- "The Great American Novel
we all think we've read, but really haven't." Conceived nearly a
century ago by a man who died believing himself a failure, it's now a
revered classic and a rite of passage in the reading lives of
millions. But how well do we really know The Great Gatsby? As Maureen
Corrigan, Gatsby lover extraordinaire, points out, while Fitzgerald's
masterpiece may be one of the most popular novels in America, many of
us first read it when we were too young to fully comprehend its
power. Offering a fresh perspective on what makes Gatsby great-and
utterly unusual-So We Read On takes us into archives, high school
classrooms, and even out onto the Long Island Sound to explore the
novel's hidden depths, a journey whose revelations include Gatsby's
surprising debt to hard-boiled crime fiction, its rocky path to
recognition as a "classic," and its profound commentaries on the
national themes of race, class, and gender. With rigor, wit, and
infectious enthusiasm, Corrigan inspires us to re-experience the
greatness of Gatsby and cuts to the heart of why we are, as a
culture, "borne back ceaselessly" into its thrall. Along the way, she
spins a new and fascinating story of her own.
The Great Gatsby by F. Scott Fitzgerald (Book Analysis) Sep 29 2022
Unlock the more straightforward side of The Great Gatsby with this
concise and insightful summary and analysis! This engaging summary
presents an analysis of The Great Gatsby by F. Scott Fitzgerald, the
classic American novel about the importance and futility of dreams.
It tells the story of Jay Gatsby, whose ability to make his dreams a
reality through sheer force of will initially seems boundless.
However, this self-made millionaire and embodiment of the American
Dream eventually discovers that even love, wealth and ambition are
powerless in the face of rigid class boundaries, proving that the
myth of the American Dream ultimately rings hollow. Today, The Great
Gatsby is considered the quintessential novel about the American Jazz
Age, and is widely viewed as F. Scott Fitzgerald’s masterpiece.
Fitzgerald drew a great deal of inspiration from his own experiences
of the Roaring Twenties in New York to write the novel, and his
status as one of the most famous American writers of the 20th century
can be largely attributed to The Great Gatsby’s enduring success.
Find out everything you need to know about The Great Gatsby in a
fraction of the time! This in-depth and informative reading guide
brings you: •A complete plot summary •Character studies •Key themes
and symbols •Questions for further reflection Why choose
BrightSummaries.com? Available in print and digital format, our
publications are designed to accompany you on your reading journey.
The clear and concise style makes for easy understanding, providing
the perfect opportunity to improve your literary knowledge in no

time. See the very best of literature in a whole new light with
BrightSummaries.com!
The Great Gatsby by F. Scott Fitzgerald May 26 2022
The Chosen and the Beautiful Sep 17 2021 An Instant National
Bestseller! An Indie Next Pick! A Most Anticipated in 2021 Pick for
Oprah Magazine | USA Today | Buzzfeed | Greatist | BookPage |
PopSugar | Bustle | The Nerd Daily | Goodreads | Literary Hub | Ms.
Magazine | Library Journal | Culturess | Book Riot | Parade Magazine
| Kirkus | The Week | Book Bub | OverDrive | The Portalist |
Publishers Weekly A Best of Summer Pick for TIME Magazine | CNN |
Book Riot | The Daily Beast | Lambda Literary | The Milwaukee Journal
Sentinel | Goodreads | Bustle | Veranda Magazine | The Week | Bookish
| St. Louis Post-Dispatch | Den of Geek | LGBTQ Reads | Pittsburgh
City Paper | Bookstr | Tatler HK A Best of 2021 Pick for NPR “A
vibrant and queer reinvention of F. Scott Fitzgerald's jazz age
classic. . . . I was captivated from the first sentence.”—NPR “A
sumptuous, decadent read.”—The New York Times “Vo has crafted a
retelling that, in many ways, surpasses the original.”—Kirkus
Reviews, starred review Immigrant. Socialite. Magician. Jordan Baker
grows up in the most rarefied circles of 1920s American society—she
has money, education, a killer golf handicap, and invitations to some
of the most exclusive parties of the Jazz Age. She’s also queer and
Asian, a Vietnamese adoptee treated as an exotic attraction by her
peers, while the most important doors remain closed to her. But the
world is full of wonders: infernal pacts and dazzling illusions, lost
ghosts and elemental mysteries. In all paper is fire, and Jordan can
burn the cut paper heart out of a man. She just has to learn how.
Nghi Vo’s debut novel, The Chosen and the Beautiful, reinvents this
classic of the American canon as a coming-of-age story full of magic,
mystery, and glittering excess, and introduces a major new literary
voice. At the Publisher's request, this title is being sold without
Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.
This Side of Paradise Feb 29 2020 Definitive novel of the "Lost
Generation" focuses on the coming of age of Amory Blaine, a handsome,
wealthy Princeton student. Fitzgerald's first novel and an immediate,
spectacular success. Note.
The Great Gasby Mar 12 2021 A classic masterpiece of American
literature by Francis Scott Fitzgerald.
The Talented Mr. Ripley, Ripley Under Ground, Ripley's Game Jul 24
2019 Three classic crime novels by a master of the macabre appear
here together in hardcover for the first time. Suave, agreeable, and
completely amoral, Patricia Highsmith's hero, the inimitable Tom
Ripley, stops at nothing--not even murder--to accomplish his goals.
In achieving for himself the opulent life that he was denied as a
child, Ripley shows himself to be a master of illusion and
manipulation and a disturbingly sympathetic combination of genius and

psychopath. As Highsmith navigates the mesmerizing tangle of Ripley's
deadly and sinister games, she turns the mystery genre inside out and
takes us into the mind of a man utterly indifferent to evil. The
Talented Mr. Ripley In a chilling literary hall of mirrors, Patricia
Highsmith introduces Tom Ripley. Like a hero in a latter-day Henry
James novel, Ripley is sent to Italy with a commission to coax a
prodigal young American back to his wealthy father. But Ripley finds
himself very fond of Dickie Greenleaf. He wants to be like
him--exactly like him. Suave, agreeable, and utterly amoral, Ripley
stops at nothing--certainly not only one murder--to accomplish his
goal. Turning the mystery form inside out, Highsmith shows the
terrifying abilities afforded to a man unhindered by the concept of
evil. Ripley Under Ground In this harrowing illumination of the
psychotic mind, the enviable Tom Ripley has a lovely house in the
French countryside, a beautiful and very rich wife, and an art
collection worthy of a connoisseur. But such a gracious life has not
come easily. One inopportune inquiry, one inconvenient friend, and
Ripley's world will come tumbling down--unless he takes decisive
steps. In a mesmerizing novel that coolly subverts all traditional
notions of literary justice, Ripley enthralls us even as we watch him
perform acts of pure and unspeakable evil. Ripley's Game Connoisseur
of art, harpsichord aficionado, gardener extraordinaire, and genius
of improvisational murder, the inimitable Tom Ripley finds his
complacency shaken when he is scorned at a posh gala. While an
ordinary psychopath might repay the insult with some mild act of
retribution, what Ripley has in mind is far more subtle, and
infinitely more sinister. A social slight doesn't warrant murder of
course--just a chain of events that may lead to it.
Beautiful Little Fools Jul 16 2021 “Jillian Cantor beautifully recrafts an American classic in Beautiful Little Fools, placing the
women of The Great Gatsby center stage: more than merely beautiful,
not so little as the men in their lives assume, and certainly far
from foolish. Both fresh and familiar, this page-turner is one to
savor!” —Kate Quinn, New York Times bestselling author of The Rose
Code “Jillian Cantor’s shifting kaleidoscope of female perspectives
makes F. Scott Fitzgerald’s classic tale of Jazz Age longing and lust
feel utterly modern. A breathtaking accomplishment.”—Fiona Davis, New
York Times bestselling author of The Lions of Fifth Avenue USA Today
bestselling author Jillian Cantor reimagines and expands on the
literary classic The Great Gatsby in this atmospheric historical
novel with echoes of Big Little Lies, told in three women’s
alternating voices. On a sultry August day in 1922, Jay Gatsby is
shot dead in his West Egg swimming pool. To the police, it appears to
be an open-and-shut case of murder/suicide when the body of George
Wilson, a local mechanic, is found in the woods nearby. Then a
diamond hairpin is discovered in the bushes by the pool, and three

women fall under suspicion. Each holds a key that can unlock the
truth to the mysterious life and death of this enigmatic millionaire.
Daisy Buchanan once thought she might marry Gatsby—before her family
was torn apart by an unspeakable tragedy that sent her into the arms
of the philandering Tom Buchanan. Jordan Baker, Daisy’s best friend,
guards a secret that derailed her promising golf career and threatens
to ruin her friendship with Daisy as well. Catherine McCoy, a
suffragette, fights for women’s freedom and independence, and
especially for her sister, Myrtle Wilson, who’s trapped in a terrible
marriage. Their stories unfold in the years leading up to that
fateful summer of 1922, when all three of their lives are on the
brink of unraveling. Each woman is pulled deeper into Jay Gatsby’s
romantic obsession, with devastating consequences for all of them.
Jillian Cantor revisits the glittering Jazz Age world of F. Scott
Fitzgerald’s The Great Gatsby, retelling this timeless American
classic from the women’s perspective. Beautiful Little Fools is a
quintessential tale of money and power, marriage and friendship, love
and desire, and ultimately the murder of a man tormented by the past
and driven by a destructive longing that can never be fulfilled.
A Moveable Feast Nov 07 2020 "A Moveable Feast" by Ernest Hemingway.
Published by Good Press. Good Press publishes a wide range of titles
that encompasses every genre. From well-known classics & literary
fiction and non-fiction to forgotten−or yet undiscovered gems−of
world literature, we issue the books that need to be read. Each Good
Press edition has been meticulously edited and formatted to boost
readability for all e-readers and devices. Our goal is to produce
eBooks that are user-friendly and accessible to everyone in a highquality digital format.
The Children's Hour Jun 22 2019 The famous narrative poem depicts
the author's affection for his three daughters, Alice, Allegra, and
Edith
Post-Truth Jan 28 2020 How we arrived in a post-truth era, when
“alternative facts” replace actual facts, and feelings have more
weight than evidence. Are we living in a post-truth world, where
“alternative facts” replace actual facts and feelings have more
weight than evidence? How did we get here? In this volume in the MIT
Press Essential Knowledge series, Lee McIntyre traces the development
of the post-truth phenomenon from science denial through the rise of
“fake news,” from our psychological blind spots to the public's
retreat into “information silos.” What, exactly, is post-truth? Is it
wishful thinking, political spin, mass delusion, bold-faced lying?
McIntyre analyzes recent examples—claims about inauguration crowd
size, crime statistics, and the popular vote—and finds that posttruth is an assertion of ideological supremacy by which its
practitioners try to compel someone to believe something regardless
of the evidence. Yet post-truth didn't begin with the 2016 election;

the denial of scientific facts about smoking, evolution, vaccines,
and climate change offers a road map for more widespread fact denial.
Add to this the wired-in cognitive biases that make us feel that our
conclusions are based on good reasoning even when they are not, the
decline of traditional media and the rise of social media, and the
emergence of fake news as a political tool, and we have the ideal
conditions for post-truth. McIntyre also argues provocatively that
the right wing borrowed from postmodernism—specifically, the idea
that there is no such thing as objective truth—in its attacks on
science and facts. McIntyre argues that we can fight post-truth, and
that the first step in fighting post-truth is to understand it.
The Great Gatsby Dec 09 2020 A collectible hardcover edition of one
of the great American novels—and one of America's most
popular—featuring an introduction by Min Jin Lee, the New York Times
bestselling author of Pachinko A Penguin Vitae Edition Young,
handsome, and fabulously rich, Jay Gatsby seems to have everything.
But at his mansion east of New York City, in West Egg, Long Island,
where the party seems never to end, he's often alone in the
glittering Jazz Age crowd, watching and waiting, as speculation
swirls around him—that he's a bootlegger, that he was a German spy
during the war, that he even killed a man. As writer Nick Carraway is
drawn into this decadent orbit, he begins to see beneath the
shimmering surface of the enigmatic Gatsby, for whom one thing will
always be out of reach: Nick's cousin, the married Daisy Buchanan,
whose house is visible from Gatsby's just across the bay. A brilliant
evocation of the Roaring Twenties and a satire of a postwar America
obsessed with wealth and status, The Great Gatsby is a novel whose
power remains undiminished after a century. This edition, based on
scholarship dating back to the novel's first publication in 1925,
restores Fitzgerald's masterpiece to the original American classic he
envisioned, and features an introduction addressing how gender, race,
class, and sexuality complicate the pursuit of the American Dream.
Penguin Vitae—loosely translated as "Penguin of one's life"—is a
deluxe hardcover series from Penguin Classics celebrating a dynamic
and diverse landscape of classic fiction and nonfiction from seventyfive years of classics publishing. Penguin Vitae provides readers
with beautifully designed classics that have shaped the course of
their lives, and welcomes new readers to discover these literary
gifts of personal inspiration, intellectual engagement, and creative
originality.
The Jungle Jun 14 2021 1906 bestseller shockingly reveals
intolerable labor practices and unsanitary working conditions in the
Chicago stockyards as it tells the brutally grim story of a Slavic
family that emigrates to America full of optimism but soon descends
into numbing poverty, moral degradation, and despair. A fiercely
realistic American classic that will haunt readers long after they've

finished the last page.
The Sun Also Rises Aug 29 2022
Crazy Sunday Aug 24 2019 "Crazy Sunday" is a short story by F. Scott
Fitzgerald originally published in the October 1932 issue of
"American Mercury".
Smile: A Graphic Novel Nov 27 2019 Raina Telgemeier's #1 New York
Times bestselling, Eisner Award-winning graphic memoir based on her
childhood! Raina just wants to be a normal sixth grader. But one
night after Girl Scouts she trips and falls, severely injuring her
two front teeth. What follows is a long and frustrating journey with
on-again, off-again braces, surgery, embarrassing headgear, and even
a retainer with fake teeth attached. And on top of all that, there's
still more to deal with: a major earthquake, boy confusion, and
friends who turn out to be not so friendly.
Before Gatsby Oct 26 2019 A collection of "commercial short stories
F. Scott Fitzgerald published before he began to work on what would
become his great American novel, The Great Gatsby."--Back cover.
The Great Gatsby Nov 19 2021 This Norton Critical Edition
includes:The 1925 first American edition text of the novel.A full
introduction, a note on the text, and explanatory annotations by
David J. Alworth.An unusually rich selection of contextual materials,
including Fitzgerald's sources for his greatest novel, excerpts from
his ledger and notebooks, three of his related short stories, twentytwo carefully chosen letters concerning The Great Gatsby, and eight
selections--four of them by Fitzgerald--on the Jazz Age and American
Modernism. A wide range of critical assessments, covering initial
reviews and reactions, Fitzgerald's revival, and reconsiderations and
recent readings.A chronology and selected bibliography.About the
Series Read by more than 12 million students over fifty-five years,
Norton Critical Editions set the standard for apparatus that is right
for undergraduate readers. The three-part format--annotated text,
contexts, and criticism--helps students to better understand,
analyze, and appreciate the literature, while opening a wide range of
teaching possibilities for instructors. Whether in print or in
digital format, Norton Critical Editions provide all the resources
students need.
The Rising Tide of Color Against White World-supremacy Feb 08 2021
Everyday Use Dec 29 2019 Presents the text of Alice Walker's story
"Everyday Use"; contains background essays that provide insight into
the story; and features a selection of critical response. Includes a
chronology and an interview with the author.
This Side of Paradise Illustrated Apr 12 2021 This Side of Paradise
is the debut novel by F. Scott Fitzgerald, published in 1920. The
book examines the lives and morality of post-World War I youth. Its
protagonist Amory Blaine is an attractive student at Princeton
University who dabbles in literature. The novel explores the theme of

love warped by greed and status seeking, and takes its title from a
line of Rupert Brooke's poem Tiare Tahiti. The novel famously helped
F. Scott Fitzgerald gain Zelda Sayre's hand in marriage; its
publication was her condition of acceptance.
Summary and Analysis of The Great Gatsby Jun 26 2022 So much to
read, so little time? This brief overview of The Great Gatsby tells
you what you need to know—before or after you read F. Scott
Fitzgerald’s book. Crafted and edited with care, Worth Books set the
standard for quality and give you the tools you need to be a wellinformed reader. This short summary and analysis The Great Gatsby by
F. Scott Fitzgerald includes: Historical context Chapter-by-chapter
summaries Analysis of the main characters Themes and symbols
Important quotes Fascinating trivia Supporting material to enhance
your understanding of the original work About The Great Gatsby by F.
Scott Fitzgerald: Set in the Roaring Twenties—the years of excess
just before the Great Depression—F. Scott Fitzgerald’s The Great
Gatsby is a remarkable cautionary tale that explores the decline of
morality in pursuit of the American Dream, and offerings a memorable
social critique of 1920s high society. Though commercially
unsuccessful when first published, this Jazz Age–novel of decadence
and betrayal endures as one of the most loved works in American
literature. The summary and analysis in this ebook are intended to
complement your reading experience and bring you closer to a great
work of fiction.
New Essays on The Great Gatsby Jan 10 2021 Provides students of
American Literature with introductory critical guides to the great
works of American fiction.
Critical Studies Feb 20 2022 A critical analysis of Fitzgerald's
great novel explores its intricate patterns, chronology, locations,
imagery and use of colour, and how these contribute to a seamless
interplay of social comedy and symbolic landscape.
The Jelly-Bean (Illustrated) May 14 2021 She stepped daintily out of
the gasolene and began scraping her slippers, side and bottom, on the
running-board of the automobile. The Jelly-bean contained himself no
longer. He bent double with explosive laughter and after a second she
joined in.She stepped daintily out of the gasolene and began scraping
her slippers, side and bottom, on the running-board of the
automobile. The Jelly-bean contained himself no longer. He bent
double with explosive laughter and after a second she joined in.
F. Scott Fitzgerald: The Great Gatsby/Tender is the Night May 02
2020 The Great Gatsby and Tender is the Night are F. Scott
Fitzgerald's best-known novels. They draw on Fitzgerald's own vivid
experiences in the 1920s but transform them into art. This
stimulating introductory guide analyses their accomplished style and
their concern with the promise and perplexity of modern life. Part I
of this indispensable study: - Provides interesting and informed

close readings of key passages - Examines how each novel starts and
ends - Discusses key themes of society, money, gender and trauma Outlines the methods of analysis and offers suggestions for further
work. Part II supplies essential background material, including: - An
account of Fitzgerald's life - A survey of historical, cultural and
literary contexts - Samples of significant criticism Also featuring a
helpful Further Reading section, this volume equips readers with the
critical and analytical skills which will enable them to enjoy and
explore both novels for themselves.
The Great Gatsby Oct 07 2020 This new guide gives you an in-depth
analysis of The Great Gatsby, unlocking its more confusing aspects,
making the book accessible and enjoyable, and helping you uncover all
the details that make up the story. Included in this guide: a
biography of author F. Scott Fitzgerald, a look at the book's
context, its literary elements, and detailed chapter summaries and
analysis.
The Myth of Closure: Ambiguous Loss in a Time of Pandemic and Change
Aug 05 2020 How do we begin to cope with loss that cannot be
resolved? The COVID-19 pandemic has left many of us haunted by
feelings of anxiety, despair, and even anger. In this book,
pioneering therapist Pauline Boss identifies these vague feelings of
distress as caused by ambiguous loss, losses that remain unclear and
hard to pin down, and thus have no closure. Collectively the world is
grieving as the pandemic continues to change our everyday lives. With
a loss of trust in the world as a safe place, a loss of certainty
about health care, education, employment, lingering anxieties plague
many of us, even as parts of the world are opening back up again. Yet
after so much loss, our search must be for a sense of meaning, and
not something as elusive and impossible as "closure." This book
provides many strategies for coping: encouraging us to increase our
tolerance of ambiguity and acknowledging our resilience as we express
a normal grief, and still look to the future with hope and
possibility.
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